

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON FINANCE

Saskatoon Centennial Auditorium & Convention Centre Corporation ("TCU Place") Written Meeting Procedures

Recommendation of the Committee

That the information be received.

History

At the April 8, 2019 Standing Policy Committee on Finance meeting, a letter dated March 13, 2019 from Matt Petrow, Director of Finance, TCU Place, with respect to the written meeting procedures for the Centennial Auditorium and Convention Centre Corporation, was considered.

Attachment

Letter dated March 13, 2019 from Matt Petrow, Director of Finance, TCU Place